
WELCOME SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
 

Our Welcome Back Sausage Sizzle and Information 
Evening in Week 3 was a huge success. The free sausage 
sizzle proved to be very popular and the large number 
of parents who attended valued the opportunity to find 
out about all that is happening in each of the Stages. 
 

WOW CARDS  
 

We take great pleasure in rewarding students for their 
good work and behaviour. This involves the weekly 
WOW card draw, where good work has been rewarded 
with a WOW card, which is then put into the draw for 
each Stage. The winning student receives a school 
canteen lunch voucher to the value of $5. If your child 
wins one of these vouchers, they need to make their 
order in the usual manner and simply hand in the 
voucher at lunchtime as payment. This has become a 
very popular part of the week and students are justly 
rewarded for their hard work. 
 

MERIT CERTIFICATES 
 

Merit Certificates can also be earned through good 
work in the classroom. Red Cards are purely designed to 
reward good behaviour, attitude and participation 
within the school. The students collect 3 red cards for a 
green card, 5 green cards for a gold card and school 
badge, 10 green cards for a second gold card and lunch 
of their choice, with the principal. These awards are 
presented at the combined assemblies fortnightly. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
 

School uniform is an important way to develop pride 
and the feeling of belonging to the school. Uniform 
guidelines include: 

· appropriate footwear (not canvas shoes)- 
uniform is black shoes. 

· makeup and facial piercings are not acceptable 
at school. Jewellery accessories, particularly 
long earrings, rings, neck chains or ties etc are 
not part of the school uniform and are deemed 
unsafe.  

· broad brimmed hat is essential 
 

EARLY DEPARTURE 
 

Please note, if you are picking your child up early from 
school, you need to go to the office first to sign them 
out and then give the sign out paper to the classroom 
teacher when you collect your child. This will assist us to 
ensure the safety of all students and visitors. 
 

Kerry Barker 
Principal 

THE BULLETIN 
 

Welcome to our new look bulletin. For information not 
included in this bulletin, please refer to the school 
website, app, facebook or contact the school. Our 
House Captains and Vice Captains have been inducted 
(photo below) and we have held another very successful 
swimming carnival. Thank you to the many parents and 
carers who attended these events and congratulations 
to those successful students. 

BAND TRYOUTS 
 

We have had our Band tryouts. This was a wonderful 
opportunity for students to try out the wide variety of 
instruments available. We are very fortunate to have 
RCM offering music lessons and we also have our 
Concert Band and Junior Band. The Concert and Junior 
Bands have begun rehearsing in the hall before school 
on Mondays (8.00am-9.00am). If you have any 
questions about our instruments or bands, please 
contact the school liaison Mrs Mott. 
 

P&C 
 

Next Tuesday evening at 6.00pm, will be our first P&C 
meeting for the year at the Commercial Club. We 
cordially invite all parents to come along and be well 
informed and involved in the school.   
 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 
 

Congratulations to our newly inducted School 
Representative Council. This is another important 
leadership role as they represent each class from Year 1 
- Year 6. Last year, our SRC members were very active in 
the school and we look forward to another exciting year 
ahead under the care of Mrs Sykes, Mrs Ingram and Mrs 
Mott. 
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AWARDS - TERM 1 WEEK 4 
CLASS HOW 2 Learn Merit 

Kangaroo 
Dudley D 
Ethan R 

Lachlan M 
Bentley P 

Koala 
Rory H 
Mahira H 

Terrence S 
Thomas L 

Kookaburra 
Zoe D 
Dustin Q 

Sophia B 
Alexander J 

Emu 
Tahlee A 
Claire N 

Baran K 
Amelia Q 

Goanna 
Blake C 
Maddison L 

Amitiel J 
Cody T 

Platypus 
Ben F 
Bradley D 

Charlie A 
Lachlan B 

Wombat 
Chelsea O 
Tilly W 

Emma D 
Mackenzie M 

Acacia  
Rory B 
Imogen B 

Johnny B 
Caitlyn G 

Banksia 
Shae-Lee H 
Bronx N 

Mahdi H 
Lilly-Anna M 

Hakea 
Emma L 
Jigme P 

Jayda H 
Meiyi L 

Waratah 
Hailo C 
Rhys K 

Brianna B 
Isabella N 

Clarence 
Seth C 
Tilli M 

Darcy M 
Daisy V 

Darling 
Ryan M 
Emmason P 

Billy D 
Tye C 

Lachlan 
Raaid M 
Daniel R 

Lokesh M 
Milo T 

Murrumbidgee 
Jack G 
Bentley B 

Toni S 
Phoenix K 

Snowy 
Levi S 
Astrid W 

Callum K 
Cooper N 

OUTSTANDING STUDENT 
 Lucy A 

 

of 
 

Lachlan 
 

for 
 

Being a kind, caring, 
dedicated student who 
strives to do her best 

across all aspects of school 

life. 

NOTES SENT HOME 
• School Photo Envelopes 
• WWPSSA Aussie Rules Trials 2020 
• Boys Soccer Gala Day 
• Girls Soccer Gala Day 
• SRC Semester One Badge Ceremony 

REMINDERS  
WEEK 5  

Thursday 27 February Mini Matilda’s Soccer Gala Day (Girls) 

 Mini Socceroo’s Gala Day (Boys) 

Friday 28 February Clean Up Australia Day 

WEEK 7  

Wednesday 11 March Yr 7, 2021 Expression of Interest 

Thursday 12 March Selective High School Testing 

WEEK 9  

Wednesday 25 March Athletics Carnival 

CANTEEN SPECIALS 
WEEK 5  $5 Meal Deal 

Singapore noodles (V) with popcorn and a water bottle  
WEEK 6  $5 Meal Deal 

Pasta salad (V) with tomatoes and olives with a slushy 

SPS CONTACTS 
 Download School Stream from Google Play or 

the App Store 

 School Page: https://www.facebook.com/
SturtPublicSchool/ 
 

Canteen Page: https://www.facebook.com/
Sturtcanteen/ 
 

P&C Page: https://www.facebook.com/
groups/236610536364187/ 

OFFICE 02 6922 5087 

OFFICE HOURS 
  

Mon - Thurs  8:45am - 3:30pm 

Fri  9:15am - 3:30pm 

EMAIL sturt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Noticing and enjoying 

highlights is an 

effective way for us to 
bring our focus to the 

positive opportunities all around us, and highlights are 
available to almost every human being on any day.  
When students learn to bring their focus to highlights every 
day, they begin to build an optimistic and appreciative 
outlook for life, and learn to focus on building on their 
strengths and seeing the potential in themselves, in School 
and in life in general. 


